
RECOMMENDATIONS FOR YOUR VISIT TO EXHIBITIONS 
 
Enjoy a pleasant, safe visit! 
 
To protect yourself and for the safety of other visitors and the 
staff at Centro Botín, we recommend that you follow the safety 
and hygiene advice of public health authorities. You will find 
information about it at the Centro Botín galleries. Our visitor’s 
experience team will also provide you with relevant 
information: 
 

• Maintain a safe social distance of 2 metres from other 
visitors and Centro Botín staff members. 

• Follow the suggested itinerary to visit the exhibitions. 

• Avoid touching surfaces. 

• Wash your hands frequently. 

• Stay close to your children while in the galleries. Explain 
these recommendations clearly to them so they can enjoy 
the experience too. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. We are available to answer 
any questions you may have. You can also write to us at 
info@centrobotin.org. 
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